Sunnyslope Rock Garden
Grover Cleveland Thompson Museum
10023 North 13th Place
Phoenix, AZ 85020

July 17, 1992

Deborah Abele, Director

Office of Historic Preservation
125 E. Washington Street
Phoenix, Arizona 85004

Dear Deborah,

I am interested in receiving public information concerning
the nomination and processing of the Mystery Castle to the
point when it became recognized by the City of Phoenix as
a historic site. -

The Mystery Castle falls into the same category as the
Sunnyslope Rock Garden and therefore, this information
would be valuable to me.

Also, I look foreward to your response to my letter dated
June 26th. I need the minutes to the June 8th meeting and a
copy of the documents prepared for the commission prior to the
meeting. ‘

Sincerely,-

Marion Blake



